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ANNOUNCEMENT

HEADS OF CONSTITUTIONAL BODIES; DEPARTMENTS, BUREAUS AND
AGENCIES OF THE NATIONAL GOVERNMENT; LOCAL GOVERNMENT
UNITS (LGUs); GOVERNMENT-OWNED AND CONTROLLED
CORPORATIONS (GOCCs); AND STATE UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES
(SUCs)

SUBIJECT: Free Admission for Government employees to the Facilities of the
National Museum

As part of the month long observance of the 114™ Philippine Civil Service
Anniversary this September 2014, the National Museum will provide government
employees FREE ADMISSION to the Museum of the Filipino People, all of its national
art galleries, planetariums and branch museums nationwide for the whole month of
September, 2014. Government employees shall present their valid government 1D
upon entrance to the said facilities. This privilege shall not be extended to the
companion/s of the ID holder.

For queries on the Free Admission, please call Mr. Sam V. Manglicmot, Chief-
General Services Division (GSD), Office for Financial and Assets Management (OFAM)
at telephone numbers 931-79-90 or 931-80-29 (telefax), or Ms. Tess Tolosa of the
Museum Education Division, National Museum at telephone number 527-02-78.
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